
 
 
 
 

RICE CREEK WATERSHED DISTRICT 
 

Solicitation Of Interest Notice For Professional Services 
 

The Managers of the Rice Creek Watershed District desire to update their list of accountants, 
attorneys, engineers, human resource, and information technologies professionals experienced in 
the work of Watershed Districts. 
 
The solicitation will enable the Managers to identify consultants qualified to supply the 
professional services needed by the District; these currently include: engineer, attorney, 
accountant, human resource, and information technologies services.  Based upon the review of 
the emailed information, the Managers will determine whether a personal appearance is 
required and, if necessary, will notify you. 
 
Emailed proposals should include background and profile information on the firm, along with the 
specific information as to expertise in watershed district matters, hourly billing rates for 2025-
2026, and names and qualifications of personnel. 
 
Information should be limited to four pages and emailed to tstasica@ricecreek.org no later than 
September 13, 2024. 
 
For further information, contact Nick Tomczik, Administrator, at 763-398-3079 or 
ntomczik@ricecreek.org.  RCWD 4325 Pheasant Ridge Drive NE, Suite 611, Blaine, MN  55449. 


